
Project: Mill Hill School - Completed August 2017; Client - Mill Hill School; Architect -            
Rivington Street Studios; Main Contractor - Lifebuild Solutions Ltd 

Michael Jones & Associates LLP were appointed as M&E Services Consultants for the               
refurbishment works to the existing 6th Form building at Mill Hill School, London. 
 
Works included refurbishment of the LPHW heating system, new LED lighting throughout, with 
DALI lighting controls, fire alarm, data and CCTV services. 

Project: Fennies Nursery, Woking- Completed Spring 2017; Client - Fennies Nursery’s;   
Architect - CF Architects; Contractor - Origen;  

Michael Jones & Associates LLP were appointed as M&E Building Services Consultants for 
the conversion of an existing cookery school into a new Nursery Building in Woking. 
 
The extensive refurbishment included new LED lighting, lighting controls, LST heating      
installations, domestic services installations along with the reconfiguration of the existing 
incoming services to form 5No. Nursery areas along with associated office space and       
catering facilities. 

Recent & Current Projects 

Project 41: Great Pulteney Street - Ongoing, due to be completed Summer 2018; Client - Sir   
Richard Sutton Limited;   Architect - Rolfe Judd; Contractor - Hutton Construction Ltd 

Michael Jones & Associates LLP are appointed as M&E Building Services Consultants for the        
reconfiguration and refurbishment of the office and Landlord areas of the building. This includes 
the construction of a new office floor on the existing roof space.  
 
The extensive refurbishment includes new LED lighting, lighting controls, gas fired VRF comfort 
cooling,  ventilation systems, BEMS and energy metering. 

Latest News 

As another year passes and 2018 looks on we can look back at what a mixed year it has been in the UK with elections, Brexit 
and the continuation of Dale’s extension project! This year has seen the completion of projects at Brooklands College, Camden 
Market, Viewpoint One Bracknell and many others. We are looking forward to a great year in 2018 with many projects in the 
early stages of design or already on site. In November we took on a new member of staff to help us maintain the good  service 
we are known for and as it turns out Paul and Colin went to College with him in their youth! So we welcome Paul Stroud to our 
team and look forward to introducing him to you when appropriate. 
 
The motorcycling boys had a weekend trip away in September to the World War 1 and 2 sites of 
Ypres, Vimy Ridge and La Coupole near St Omer. This involved taking the small and winding roads of 
France cross country between the sites and witnessing the Last Post Ceremony at the Menin Gate in 
Ypres.  All went well with only one oil seal failure and Colin’s classic bike consuming a litre of oil    
during the journey! 

 
So it is now time for an update on Dale’s extension which, most of 
you will know, has been in construction for more than 5 years and 
apparently is nearly finished. So we are sure Mrs Price is looking for 
a new house as we put pen to paper! You will also be amazed, as we were, that he found time 
to sort out both motorcycle projects, although he would still like time to “tinker” (read 
“finish”) them to his satisfaction. 
 
We would like to confirm that the office will be closed from noon on the 22nd December 2017 

until 9am on the 2nd January 2018 and would also like to wish a Happy Christmas and Prosperous New Year to all who have 
supported us throughout the years from all at MJA 
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